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Unifor Local 2002 and the GTAA have had collaborative and 
productive discussions during the month of May, with the purpose 
of negotiating a new collective agreement.

To date, the majority on the non-monetary items have been agreed 
upon by both the Union and Company. To continue the positive 
momentum, both parties presented their monetary proposals and 
discussions have ensued. Prior to resuming further discussions with 
the GTAA, the monetary proposals will require additional time to 
work through but know that we are committed to working through 
these proposals to secure a fair and equitable collective agreement 
for our membership.
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Your GTAA Bargaining Committee
Antonios Kourteridis, Bargaining Chairperson

Mario Di Nardo, Bargaining Representative - Airside

Peter Piroli, Bargaining Representative - Skilled Trades

Pauline Leloudas, Bargaining Representative - Professional & Support

Adriana Ragoonath, Bargaining Representative - Operations

Tony Brown, Bargaining Representative - Facilities

Ashley Watkins, Assistant to the Local President

Euila Leonard, Unifor Local 2002 President

Gary Ellis, Unifor National Representative

In Solidarity we Bargain!

Please be advised, in order to protect the integrity of the negotiations, 
between both parties, the Committee is not able to discuss specific 
details with the membership while in collective bargaining, as this is 
common practise.

We would like to thank the membership for their support and we will 
continue to keep you informed of any further developments.

Please ensure to subscribe to Unifor 2002 e-news by visiting our 
website and clicking on the SUBSCRIBE icon.


